
CROP Hunger Walk, October 23rd! 
RIDDLE:  How can parents teach their kids the value of helping 
others and have family fun all at the same time? 

ANSWER:  Join the NPC 2016 CROP Hunger Walk Team on 
October 23rd. Enjoy a Sunday afternoon walk along the lake 
front, which raises much needed funds for Church World Service 
and these local beneficiaries dedicated to helping the hungry, 
many of whom are children: 
 Interfaith Action of Evanston   Family Promise 
 Second Baptist Soup Kitchen   Soup at Six  

St. Paul Lutheran’s Soup Kitchen 

There is a Golden Route for those who can't quite walk 5K/3 
miles.  There are rest stops with goodies, and there is the 

opportunity for Northminster teens to earn  
Community Service Hour Credits. 

IF YOU CAN'T WALK THIS YEAR, YOU CAN: 
 • Support a walker with a donation (completely tax 

deductible, and possibly matched by your employer) 
 • Donate online: www.crophungerwalk.org/skokieil/Donate 
 • Donate pre-packaged goodies for the rest stops 

See Pat Drinkwine at Coffee Hour on Sunday to get answers to 
your questions ... and sign up!

They cured polio with 
a march of dimes…

imagine what we can 
do to hunger with all 
of our spare change! 
CHANGE HUNGER 

by dropping your 
change in the plate!

Contact Information for our Pastors 
Pastor Michael (Monday Sabbath) Cell 773.484.5490 
Pastor Jessica (Friday Sabbath)  Cell 773.802.2036 
 During office hours, please use the church phone number. 

We are a congregation of the Presbyterian Church (USA), 
serving locally through the Presbytery of Chicago.  

We are an inclusive community of faith.  
As a member of More Light Presbyterians and the Chicago 

Coalition of Welcoming Churches, we invite all persons into our 
Christian worship and ministry.

So that all experience 
worship more fully, thank 
you for silencing your cell 

phones before  
the service begins. Thanks!

Winter Shelter 
Volunteer 
Training 

Interfaith Action of 
Evanston will host an 
emergency shelter 

between November 15 
and March 15 on nights 
when the temperature is 

15 degrees or below. 
Volunteers are needed 
for set-up/welcome, 

overnight and morning 
cleanup. 

   
Training Sessions are 

Thursday, October 27  
Tuesday, November 1  
Monday, November 7 
 Tuesday, December 6 
7:00 p.m.-–8:30 p.m. 
at St. Paul’s Lutheran 

1004 Greenwood 

Contact Sue Murphy at 
ia@interfaithactionofev

anston.org for more 
info on serving our 

homeless neighbors.

Today we debut our Hearing Loop System! 
Users with a t-coil in their hearing aids can now listen to the 

sound system directly through their hearing aids. Please 
check with your hearing care professional to see if your 

hearing aid is equipped with a t-coil and properly adjusted. 
Non-hearing aid users can pick up a loop receiver and listen 

though an earpiece.
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